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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 9:32 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021
Attachments: no increase.; Re no increase.

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 10:49 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1220060C.  Filed as info request to Docket 160021.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 16, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06729-16
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Collin Roehner

From: Tcline2000@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 8:54 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Re: no increase.

My power company is FPL. thank you so much 
Theresa Cline 
  
In a message dated 8/15/2016 7:56:06 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US writes: 

8/15/2016 

 

Dear Ms. Cline: 

 

This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission 
(FPSC) regarding a rate increase. 

 

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information: 

 

*  The name of the utility. 

 

You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed 
below.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Calhoun 

Regulatory Consultant 

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
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contact@psc.state.fl.us  

Toll Free - 800-342-3552 

Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809  

 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  

Tallahassee, FL 32399  

 

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from 
state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made 
available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 

 

 

From: Tcline2000@aol.com [mailto:Tcline2000@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2016 2:49 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: no increase. 

 

with no COLA this  past year us seniors have a hard time paying our bills as it is. so 

  

Please no increase. I beg of you ... 

  

Theresa Cline 
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